
Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 5th May 2022  

Hi Everyone,  

 

I hope everyone who has been celebrating Eid al-Fitr early this week had a wonderful time with your 

families and friends- creating lots of special memories and finally able to celebrate all together once again. 

Wow! What a magical day we have had here at Crossflatts Primary School today with the one and only Joe 
Wicks coming to see us!!! We entered a competition in November during Children in Need for Joe Wicks to 
come to your school and we won! Joe was wonderful and spent the morning working out with the whole 
school, answering questions about his journey and meeting and greeting our children! It was fantastic to 
spend the morning all together as the Crossflatts family on the field and welcome such an inspiring visitor 
to our school. A huge Thank you to Joe, a genuinely lovely guy, who really wanted to be at our school and 
his team for coming to see us and create special memories for our children and to really motivate us and 
leave us brimming with positive energy!   

Here are just a few photos of such a special day… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Friends of Crossflatts (formerly known as PTA!) raised £110.20 from the egg decorating competition on 
the last day of term. 
Thank you to all who entered the competition. As always there were some fabulous entries!!! 
The Friends are now starting to plan for Rose Day evening and if you would like to be involved in planning 
or can spare half an hour to volunteer helping out on the night then please email 
friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk 

Our Year 6 children will be sitting their End of Key Stage 2 SATs next week- I would like to wish them lots of 
luck. They have worked incredibly hard to cover as much ground as possible over the past two terms and 
they are a credit to themselves. Go for it Year 6- you are all amazing people!  

Have a great week!  

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 


